
PUBLIC NOTICE: 
TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE
HANOVER PARK

The public are advised of the partial, temporary closure of Shadwin Road at the 
intersection with Govan Mbeki Road from Monday 12 May 2025 for 
approximately two months. This is in order to accommodate ongoing 
roadworks and transport infrastructure improvements. 

Motorists can make use of the detour in place to access the Lansdowne Corner 
Shopping Centre via Downberg Road and Hanover Park Avenue.

Road users are urged to factor in additional travel time, approach the area with 
caution and follow the temporary signage and guidance from flag personnel.

The work will regrettably add to congestion and motorists are advised to:

• Plan for longer journey times
• Make use of lift clubs, ride-sharing or public transport
• Avoid peak traffic times

Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 

For enquiries, call the Transport Information Centre (toll-free 24/7) on 0800 
65 64 63, email transport.info@capetown.gov.za or follow @CityofCTAlerts 
on X (previously  Twitter) and @myciti_phase2 on Facebook and X. 
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